Presentation of FY 2017-2018 Budget
May 30, 2017
8:30 a.m.
The Town of Pink Hill held a Presentation of the FY 2017-2018 Budget on Tuesday, May 30, 2017 at 8:30 a.m. in the town hall board room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, James Quinn and Penny Murphy and Town Clerk/Finance Officer Kimberly Mitchell. 
Susan Myers was the only visitor present for the budget presentation.
Town Clerk/Finance Officer Kimberly Mitchell presented the 2017-2018 Water Fund, General Fund and the Economic Development Fund budgets to the board. 

The General Fund budget includes the purchase of a new police car and equipment for the car. The budget also includes a 50/50 state grant for the PHVFD. The PHVFD will receive 6 full sets of turn out gear and a cascade system to fill air bottles.  

The Water Fund budget includes a $0.05 increase in the price per 1,000 gallons of water for In and Out of town customers.  It also includes a sewer increase of $0.30 per 1,000 gallon for In and Out of town customers including DRSD customers and schools. 

Commissioner Hill made a motion to accept the presentation of the General Fund, Water Fund and Economic Development 2017-2018 Budgets by Finance Officer Kimberly Mitchell.  Commissioner Quinn seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.

Town Clerk/Finance Officer Kimberly Mitchell reminded the town board of the public hearings and regular board meeting being held on Wednesday, June 14, 2017 beginning at 6:45 p.m.
With there being no further business to be discussed the meeting was concluded.

